
 

 

February 27, 2015 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M         2015-006 

 

 

TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 

  County Licensing System Vendors 

   

FROM: Sherry Helms, Registration Unit  

  Motor Vehicle Division 

 

SUBJECT: Pre-Commitment Web Service 

 

 

The license plate pre-commitment web service is now available for use.  The web service will allow licensing 

clerks to redeem a pre-commitment voucher from the licensing system without having to login to the MVTRIP 

application.  The web service connection can be established by your licensing system vendor.  Instructions for 

connecting to the web service are available in appendix B of the pre-commitment manual.  The pre-commitment 

manual is available on the pre-commitment dashboard on the MVTRIP web site, or it can be accessed from the 

following link:  https://precommit.mvtrip.alabama.gov/Content/Precommit-Manual.pdf.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the Motor Vehicle Division at:  

tags@revenue.alabama.gov or (334) 242-9006. 
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